HB 1236

I am writing in opposition to HB 1236. Politics have no place in wildlife science and should
not dictate how the North Dakota Game and Fish manages wildlife in North Dakota. If
passed, HB 1236 would deliver a huge blow to the North Dakota Game and Fish being able
to manage CWD, if they would have any money and resources at all to manage it. We need
to let wildlife scientists and managers make the decisions that are best for our wildlife, not
let politics and feelings decide wildlife management.

For the future of wildlife and hunting in North Dakota, please oppose HB 1236.

Thankyou.

Andy L.



